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AIRPORT ROAD CROSSINGS 

 

IN REF ‐  IN 06/19  DATE OF ISSUE ‐     04th February 2019 

 
 

Concerns have been raised with regards to staff safety when personnel are crossing Airport 
roads. 

 
 
Please be aware of the following precautions to be taken prior to crossing: 
 
 

 Always use designated crossings.  
 

 Pay due care an attention prior to and during crossing. 
 

 Don’t be distracted by a mobile device prior to or during the crossing. 
 

 Ensure not to cross in-front or behind large vehicles such as busses, as oncoming 
vehicles won’t be able to see you preparing to cross until it’s too late. 
 

 General awareness is crucial when crossing roads to ensure safe passage.  
 
 
 
Road crossings are a routine part of everyday life but can become very dangerous if due care an 
attention isn’t taken prior to making a crossing. This is especially the case during the winter months 
where stopping distances of vehicles may be increased due to road surface, and reduced visibility 
on darker evenings. 
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